
 
 

SPUSD SPECIAL NEEDS EDUCATION: 
A Forum for Collaboration 

 
 
South Pasadena PTA Council, in partnership with the South Pasadena 
Unified School District, invites parents and guardians of students 
with special needs to provide feedback about the special education 
services provided by the District. 
 
 
When: Tuesday, October 30, 2007  

7:00 – 9:00 p.m 
 

Where: South Pasadena District Office Board Room 
1020 El Centro St., South Pasadena 
 

How: This meeting will be facilitated by special needs committee 
members and attended by district staff and school board 
members. Comments will be summarized and presented to 
district staff and the school board, and will be examined by 
the PTA special needs committee members as they work 
together with our district to improve special needs issues. 
 

Why: This is an opportunity to translate one’s issues into 
constructive suggestions for the District to improve its 
service delivery. Attendees will be asked to provide 
comments in the following areas: 
 
• What you think your school or the district is doing well 

or not doing well 
• Suggestions for improving services 
• Ways in which the parents can help our educators 

support children with special needs 
 

RSVP: by phone - 626-441-4624 
by email - Laurak3@earthlink.net 

 
 
 

The South Pasadena PTA Council
Special Needs Committee Invites you to:

The South Pasadena Council PTA Special Needs Committee works to provide information and support 
to parents of children with special needs, so they can help their children maximize their potential. We 
also collaborate with the school district to assist staff to most effectively help children. We work to 
provide information to all parents and community members about children with special needs, so that 
they may understand and support all children and work for adequate legislation and funding for children 
with special needs. We will also work to help all children understand and appreciate challenges faced by 
children with special needs. 


